
 

 

 

From: planning@grey.ca 
To: Lorelie Spencer; Genevieve Scharback; Britney Becker; Tanya Patterson; Lisa Mulligan 
Subject: County comments for ZA26.2021 McNabb 
Date: January 6, 2022 11:27:06 AM 

County comments for ZA26.2021 McNabb 

Hello West Grey, 

Please see link(s) below for the County comments for Zoning application 
ZA26.2021 McNabb - Randy & Vicki McNabb. 

Previous County comments regarding the creation of the new residential lot 
(B32.2021) were provided via a letter dated November 25, 2021. These 
comments remain relevant to the subject application and will not be reiterated 
here. 

The County generally has no concerns with the subject application, provided 
positive comments are received from the Conservation Authority. 

Please note, a paper copy will not be provided unless requested. 

Let us know if you have any questions. 

Best regards, 

Planning & Development, Grey County, Owen Sound ON 
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